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Relaxed Ride Program 
In response to interest expressed by some Fraser Valley Chapter members for rides that are a 

bit slower than our Wednesday rides, we have created a Relaxed Ride program for the 

spring/summer with rides taking place every second Friday, beginning April 14th. These Relaxed 

Rides will be posted on the FV Chapter's calendar until September 15. If there is a 

demonstrated interest shown for these rides, they will be continued beyond that date. 

 

The first ride will be the Daffodil Ride and will depart from the 

 Walnut Grove Community Centre at 9:30 am on Friday April 14th. 

 

Check the Chapter Ride Calendar for further details.  

 

Fraser Valley Chapter Steering Committee 

 

 

 

Wednesday April 5th ride and 

social for 25 enthusiastic riders 


